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Date: 21st September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Next Week – Tuesday 26th / Wednesday 27th / Thursday 28th September 2023 
 

As we finish up for our September holiday weekend, we are preparing for the planned industrial 
action and school closure should this take place as previously intimated next week on - 
 

• Tuesday 26th September 

• Wednesday 27th September 

• Thursday 28th September 

Please check SLC website and local news outlets for further updates as we close today at 3:00pm.   
If this industrial action should go ahead, school will reopen on Friday 29th September. 
 
Work has been issued today to all pupils and is attached electronically – 
 

• Early Level – Primary 1 

• 1st Level – Primary 2 – 4 

• 2nd Level – Primary 5 – 7 

On Friday 29th September, Blackwood Primary School will host the first Football / Netball Festival 
for our Senior Pupils, separate notification will be sent if your child has been selected to take part.  
Furthermore, all Primary 7s are visiting Lesmahagow High School and permission forms should be 
completed electronically and they will require to bring their bicycle to school with then. 
 
I hope you have an enjoyable September weekend holiday and take part in Beat the Street! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Christine McMillan 
Head Teacher 
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